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It is an honor and privilege to be standing before my fellow classmates today 

wishing them luck on their future endeavors. My high school experience was one that I 

will never forget, and I hope all of you can say the same. I anticipate that you all will 

take the knowledge and advice given to us during our four years here and apply it 

throughout the rest of your lives. But if I could give my classmates any sort of advice, it 

would be to stay true to who you are. Who you were in high school does not determine 

who you will become in the future. Life leaves us a chance to make mistakes and grow 

from them. Follow your gut instincts and do what you feel is right. If you set your mind 

to something, stop at nothing to get it. Never, ever be afraid to be who you truly are. 

Your family, friends, and loved ones believed in all of you throughout our time here. 

Now it is time to believe in yourselves. The journey to success is an exciting one. Enjoy 

every minute of it and stay on the right path; eventually everything will fall into place. 

Thank you and congratulations class of 2012, we did it! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


